
From: susie ps  

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 4:50 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: In Support of SB 838 

 

Testimony of Susie Stevens-Briody to Committee April 15
th

 

 

Dear Senator Dingfelder and SE& NC Committee – 

 

My name is Susie Stevens-Briody and I am an Oregon citizen  writing to ask you to help put a 

moratorium in place against suction dredge mining in our rivers.  It's so important to keep clear 

water for our salmon & other fish--their habitat is crucial and so is our access to clear water in 

our wonderful OR rivers.  As a retired teacher I feel our outdoors is crucial to Oregonians health 

& our economy.  

 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Susie Stevens-Briody 

Box 1487 

Shady Cove, OR  97539 

541/207-8787 

susieps2@yahoo.com 
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